NORTH WALSHAM TOWN COUNCIL

MINUTE OF A NON CONFIDENTIAL EXTRAORDINARY MEETING
OF THE TOWN COUNCIL
4 January 2018 held at 18 Kings Arms Street

Chairman : Clir S Stuckey

Present

CllIr E Addison ClIr R Mooney
Cllr G Bull Clir D Turner
Clir A Fryer Cllr M Seward
Clir R Harris Cllr R Sims
Cllr B Hester Cllr J Witte
Cllr J Melville

Apologies for absence were received from Clir R Murphy and Clir E Wheeler.
Clir F Choudhury and CllIr P Edge were absent.

Meeting commenced 19.20

Clir B Hester said Mr R Scammel wanted to do a cinema film showing in the Memorial Park
on 4 August 2018.  The screen would be 30 ft x 20 ft and the film would be shown by a
professional. A bar, refreshments and food would be provided. Entry would be free and
monies raised would go to “Sophies Big Trip”.

It was proposed by Clir R Sims and seconded by Jenny Melville and it was RESOLVED

That the cinema film showing could go ahead in the Memorial Park on
11 August 2018.

Proviso: That the film being shown will be a suitable film.

Meeting closed 19.25
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